
 

Let’s Get Together… 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
    



Spotlight on our 
Members 
 

Linda Trott Dickman’s poetry will be 
featured in a book about LI’s own Big Duck 
due out this summer. She is collaborating 
with Art teacher Robin O’Neill-Gonzales to 
feature Northport student artwork in the 
book. A “launch party” for the publication 
will be hosted at the HS by former student 
and current principal, Robert Dennis. 

 



 
 
 
 
Pamela Waldroup has a 
solo exhibition of her 
fine art photography 
this June. Former 
colleagues and friends 

are encouraged to attend the Artist 
Reception on Sunday, June 8  

 
 
 
 
 
 



Denise DeFlorio 
Lardi will be 
featured in Half 
Time at Theatre 
Three in Port 
Jefferson. Full 
details can be 
found at 
theatrethree.com. There are senior 
matinees and group discounts available! 
 

Keep up with the R-UTN 
Make sure you’re receiving emails. Check your spam 
folder and save 

retirednorthportteachers@gmail.com in your addresses. 
 

All the latest news can be found on our website 
retiredteachersofnorthport.org 

mailto:retirednorthportteachers@gmail.com


The R-UTN 
along with the 
UTN support 
the Northport - 

East Northport school budget. The 
following candidates have been 
endorsed by the UTN: 
Ray Burney 
James Maloney 
Christine Ruggeri 
 
Budget Vote is May 20th 
 
 



In Loving Memory 
The ALS Ride For Life major fundraiser event took place at The Larkfield 
in East Northport Wednesday, 
April 29. Several RUTN members 
attended and enjoyed a 
wonderful evening of raffles, 
great food, renewing friendships 
and raising money towards 
keeping Chris Pendergast's 
dream and legacy alive and well. 
Attending were ( back row) Mary 
Taylor, Kevin McGinn, Antoinette Blanck, (bottom) Jane Flood, Patti 
Terranova, Donna McGinn. Join us next year for a lovely evening filled 
with great information and much inspiration! 

  
From the editor: 
As an organization of retirees, we have our share of 
sad news. Linda Quinn on the website and Bobbi Scott 
with her “blasts” keep us informed as do our social 
media accounts. As a new-ish member of the Executive 
Board, I feel it important to honor our own Judy 
Bensimon, who gave so much of her time and energy in 

her retirement to this group. She made me feel welcomed and 
appreciated in this new chapter of my life. She will be missed. 



 



 

 
 
 
What’s New With You?? 
Please send any photos, short blurbs, or anything you’d like to share 

 to denise.lardi@gmail.com 
 

 

**Please make it a habit to check out our website 

retiredteachersofnorthport.org for up-to-date information on all 
our goings-on!** 
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